
RESOLUTION 2015-10:  ACCEPTING GRANT FROM BENTON 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS FOUNDATION 

 
 

WHEREAS, Watab Township has established the need for a second outdoor warning siren to 
protect the safety of its residents in the northern sections of the township; and 
 
WHEREAS, Watab Township did not have the funds available to purchase this warning siren; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, the Town Board made application to Benton Telecommunications Foundation, a 
local foundation, to fund the outdoor warning siren; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Benton Telecommunications Foundation Board of Directors has approved the 
grant at its June meeting; and 
 
WHEREAS, Watab Township has received a check for $32,695 to purchase the outdoor warning 
siren; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED THAT THE TOWN BOARD OFFICIALLY ACCEPT THIS 
GRANT AND USE IT EXCLUSIVELY FOR THE PURCHASE OF THE OUTDOOR WARNING SIREN. 
 
Adopted this seventh day of July in the Year of Our Lord Two Thousand and Fifteen through the 
unanimous action of the town board. 
 
 
Board Chairman:  _______________________________________ 
 
Attested by Clerk:  ______________________________________ 


